
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Vice Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Mayor Manny Cid  

 

Subject: Relaxing Code Enforcement During COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

Date: April 2, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Following St. Petersburg, Tampa and Pinellas County, I would like to direct our Town Manager to only prioritize 

Code Violations that create life safety issues. We should take a more relaxed approach on minor issues due to the 

pandemic and economic situation. 
 

 
 

 

Fiscal Impact: TBD 
Funding Source for Implementation: TBD 

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 2,3,4,14 

Objectives:  
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